
Tuesday, February 13th 

 
Help Club will be meeting Wednesday, February 14 at 8:00 am.  All members are expected to attend. 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting after school, Thursday, Feburary 15 until 4:45pm. 
 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting Wed. morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.  If you cannot attend, please see 
Ms. Gleason. 
 
Due to school not being in session on Monday, February 19th, 
perspective NJHS student applications are due to Mrs. Giannini in room 511 no later 
than the end of the day Tuesday, February 20.  
 
There will be MATH COUNTS practice on Wednesday, and Thursday this week at 8am in room 709.   The 
rescheduled date for the competition is Wednesday, Feb. 21st. 
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take 
place Wednesday morning February 14th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.  Also, see Mr. 
Scheffer or Mr. Shuler for an entry form if you are interested in attending this year's chess 
tournament at Kahler on Saturday, March 3rd.     
 
Open gym for volleyball at the highschool will resume on Feb. 23rd.  
 
Info in the office - Middle School Volleyball Open Gym 
                           Middle School Golf Prep Camp 
                           Lake Central Hitting/Driveline Throwing Camp 
                           Lake Central Softball Clinic 
 
The deadline to order yearbooks is April 11, 2018  - cost is now $35.00.  
 
Group/Club Photos for yearbook - February 14th 
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


